
 

GOLDEN OPPORTUNITY FOR INVESTMENT IN  

ASIA’S PREMIER GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB 

C O R R I G E N D U M 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

LEASE OF ROYAL PALM GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB 

(RPGCC), LAHORE, PAKISTAN 

 

 

 
 

 

On the request of the interested firms/companies, the last date for submission of bids which was fixed 

on 23
rd

 April, 2024 till 15:00 hrs PST has been extended up to 23
rd

 May, 2024 till 15:00 hrs PST. 

This corrigendum is available on Pakistan Railway’s official website www.pakrail.gov.pk, PPRA’s 

website www.ppra.org.pk & Club’s website www.rpgcc.com for information. 

  

Director General, Property & Land 

Pakistan Railways, Headquarter Office, 

Lahore, Pakistan 

Ph: +92-42-99201769  

Email: facilitationofficer@rpgcc.com 

dgplhq@gmail.com 
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